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Governor Orders Non-Essential Businesses to Close

On March 31st, Gov. Greg Abbott signed Executive Order GA-14, ordering that
people and businesses should follow CDC and Presidential guidelines by
practicing good hygiene, environment cleanliness, and sanitaiton, implementing
social distancing, and working from home if possible.

Effective April 2, 2020, only essential services are allowed.
Per Governor Greg Abbott Executive Order GA-14:

¢ In accordance with the Guidelines from the President and the CDC,
people shall avoid eating or drinking at bars, restaurants, and food courts,
or visiting gyms, massage establishments, tattoo studios, piercing studios,
or cosmetology salons; provided, however, that the use of drive-thru,
pickup, or delivery options for food and drinks is allowed and highly
encouraged throughout the limited duration of this executive order.

Only people providing essential services are permitted to be out in the public
providing services. This new order prohibits services from being provided by
persons licensed under Chapter 401, Sections 501-522, Health and Safety Code
(Laser Hair Removal) and Chapters 455 (Massage Therapists), 1601 (Barbers),
1602 (Cosmetologists), and 1603 (Barbering and Cosmetology), Occupations
Code.

Under Section 418.173, failure to comply with any executive order issued
during the COVID-19 disaster is an offense punishable by a fine not to
exceed $1,000, confinement in jail for a term not to exceed 180 days, or
both fine and confinement.



